Town of Encampment
Workshop Session
Sewer Lagoon Project Phase 2
July 18, 2024
12:00 p.m.

The Town of Encampment met in a workshop session at the Encampment Town Hall on
Thursday July 18, 2024 at Noon. Those present were Steve Reichert, Council; Doreen Harvey
Clerk/Treasurer; Bill Acord, Public Works Supervisor; Trevor Vorn Maintenance/Operator and

Jon Nelson from North Fork Engineering. Councilman Stas Banach stopped by for a few
minutes.

The purpose of the workshop was to discuss the preliminary design of the Sewer Lagoon Project
Phase 2. Those present discussed the scope of the project. Items that were discussed were
building placement, dimensions, access points, types and placement of components, maintenance
points, the option of platform for compressors or stands for ease of maintenance, ventilation
placement and options, fan types, temperature controls, burying of headworks pipe, location of
other points of control for aeration, alarms for high/low temperature, intrusion and monitoring
and communication technology. Also discussed were fencing and the addition of a 27 pipe of
treated water to the headworks building to address current screening issues. Notations were made

on a rough schematic provided by the engineer and information was gathered for preliminary
design of the project.

Everyone present discussed how to approach options for the project frugally and plan for
possible future needs and the overall maintenance of all of the components.

The meeting adjourned at 2:15 p.m.

Doreen Harvey, CMC
Clerk/Treasurer



